
From: Luis Torres Aguilera
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA Request
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2016 10:14:44 AM

Dear Metra FOIA Officer,
 
Pursuant to the Ilinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq (the “Act”), I hereby request
the following information regarding the North Central Service (NCS) line, specifically of the section
between the Wheeling Metra Station and the Prospect Heights Metra Station.
 
Train Type (Electric or Diesel)
Average Train Speed
Engines per Train
Railway cars per train
Average train Operation (ATO)
IF the Rail has any whistles or horns
If the track is Bolted
 
Please forward any available public documents/information to laguilera@consulttruenorth.com.
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you very much.
 
 
 
Regards,
 
Luis Torres Aguilera
Project Scientist
 
True North Consultants, Inc. | www.consulttruenorth.com
1240 Iroquois Avenue | Suite 206 | Naperville, IL 60563
P:  (630) 717-2880  M:  (630) 470-4434  F:  (630) 689-5881
 

P Please consider the environment.
 
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and should not
be opened, read or utilized by any other party. This message shall not be construed as official project information or as
direction except as expressly provided in the contract document. Its contents (including any attachments) may contain
confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy
or print its contents. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the
message.
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